
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
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Subject: comment for 18-1607 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0ZTey5:ref ]
Date: Friday, September 18, 2020 3:47:57 PM

I do not want to see wind turbines polluting the great lake Erie. We have clean energy.
PLEASE KEEP OUR LAKE OUR LAKE, PLEASE DO NOT SELL IT. THANK YOU and
GOD BLESS YOU
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